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‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents and Children, 

Congratulations everyone for completing another week of home learning.  We have been thrilled to see so 

many children joining their class Zoom meetings and uploading the two pieces of work.  It has been lovely 

to speak to and touch base with several parents and children this week. 

I am looking forward to seeing the children again in my Monday morning assembly. 

The Zoom invitation is below. Time: Feb 1, 2021 10:00 AM London 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84153224745?pwd=S05rL2pTdHlYWmZUeXBjamdDZDdWQT09 

Meeting ID: 841 5322 4745 

Passcode: CxZj4Y 

Can I remind everyone to dress appropriately when on any Zoom meetings/assemblies (no pyjamas) 

and to not talk during these times unless you are specifically responding to a question.  Please put 

your speaker on mute to prevent technical sound issues.  Finally, please do not swap your zoom 

times or attend times that have not been allocated to you and be prompt and ready for the start of 

the  meetings. This will help the smooth running of these meetings.  

 

 

The government confirmed this week that schools will close as usual over February half-term and are not 

expected to remain open to vulnerable children and the children of critical workers during that time.  The 

last day of this half term is Friday 12th February 2021.  Please also note that Monday 22nd February is a 

Non-pupils INSET staff training day and Perryfields Infant School will be closed to all pupils on this day.  

The school will re-open for children of critical workers and vulnerable pupils only on Tuesday 23rd February 

2021 and remote learning will be provided from Tuesday 23rd February that week for everyone else. 

 

 

Please can I remind critical worker parents that if your child(ren) can remain at home rather than attend 

school, on some or all days, then they should.  Please only use the offer of provision when it is crucial for 

you to undertake your critical role.  Please remember to come into school at the correct time on your allo-

cated days and use the correct year group entrance.  No-one should be accessing the front school recep-

tion entrance to help reduce the chances of Covid-19 transmission.  Many thanks. 

 

 

Reading is one of the most important things you can do with your child, so if you have little time to do any-

thing else, reading a good book with your child is really helpful.  There are some lovely videos of our staff 

reading stories on the website and all parents/children can access the online reading books on Oxford Owl. 

Unfortunately, due to the transmission rate of COVID-19 we are unable to provide real books at this time. 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Reading 

Critical workers 



Dates for your diary… 

DUE TO STAFF SICKNESS THE DATE 

OF THE PARENTS PHONICS READING 

WORKSHOP HAS CHANGED.  IT WILL 

NOW BE ON TUESDAY 2ND FEBRU-

ARY AT 1:30PM. 

The new link is below 

Mrs Etheridge & Mrs Lovett are inviting you to a 

scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: Phonics Meeting for Parents 

Time: Feb 2, 2021 01:30 PM London 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89724837167 

?pwd=dVFGZmtGdTdJYkZOc2lvU29kNGg1Zz09 

Meeting ID: 897 2483 7167 

Passcode: kag0eK 

Super Stars! 
This week the class super stars are: 

RUBY CLASS 

Bella—for trying very hard with her home learning producing 

work that is of a consistently high standard.  Excellent! 

TOPAZ CLASS 

Emily—for consistently working hard at home and producing 

some excellent work.  Fantastic! 

EMERALD CLASS 

Maelyn—for working very hard in school and making lots of 

progress.  Her handwriting has been impeccable! 

SAPPHIRE CLASS 

Kai—for amazing improvement in handwriting and working 

hard at home.  Excellent work!  

DIAMOND CLASS 

Tara—for superb writing about ‘Black Rock’ in literacy, accu-

rate work in numeracy and beautiful Monet drawings.  

Fantastic! 

PEARL CLASS 

Dexter—for working really hard and uploading lots of excel-

lent work including a fabulous blurb and alternative story end-

ing for ‘The Secret of Black Rock’. In addition he has also 

been blogging this week and completing the extra numeracy 

challenges Mrs Newland has been setting for him!  His work 

is neat, detailed and well thought out. 

 

To me you are all Super Stars, especially the parents who 

are doing a fantastic job during this difficult times. Do not 

worry if you are unable to complete all of the learning activi-

ties.  As previously mentioned, all families are in different sit-

uations with varied needs. What is most important during this 

time if your family life and wellbeing. 

 

Keep up the excellent learning everyone and take care. 

 

Amanda Reid 

Headteacher 

 


